
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

  

 

 

BSI COVID 19 Plan 

Cary, NC – March 13, 2020 – We are hearing from more and more of our clients that they are concerned about the 

outbreak of COVID-19 Coronavirus. We wanted to let everyone know that we are taking reasonable measures to 

ensure the safety of our employees and customers during this infectious disease event. We have cancelled live in-

person events scheduled over at least the next few weeks and will monitor the situation to determine the status of 

future events. All consulting engagements will be reviewed with clients to determine the best combination of onsite 

and remote video conferences to ensure everyone’s safety. We are rolling out live-online versions of all of our 

training and certification programs and will be switching to online only for now. Those who have registered for our 

live events may transfer their registration to an online course or future in-person offering without penalty. 

If you are interested in learning more about our live-online programs, please contact us at +1 919-460-8180 or 

info@strategymanage.com. 

We apologize for the inconvenience these changes might cause. The health and safety of you, your family, our 

community, and our employees must take priority at this time. 

Thanks, 

The Balanced Scorecard Institute Team 
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